
Q: What if I cannot make it to the roadshow? 

Q: How can truck safety stakeholders get involved?

Q: Why is underride reporting a main focus of the Truck Safety Roadshows?

TRUCK Safety Roadshows FAQTRUCK Safety Roadshows FAQ
Q: Who can attend?

Q: How long are the roadshows?

Q: Will the presentations include any interactive components?

TRUCK Safety Roadshows are supported by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration under a grant, FM-MHP-0802-23-01-00, through
financial support and assistance from the United States Department of Transportation, Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA).
Truck Safety Coalition (TSC) is not part of the U.S. Government, the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT), or the FMCSA. Therefore, TSC does
not represent the official position or policies of the FMCSA, the U.S. DOT, or the U.S. government. Any opinions, findings, and conclusions or
recommendations expressed are those of the presenters and do not necessarily reflect the view of the Federal Motor Carrier Safety
Administration and/or the Department of Transportation.

A: Even though our target audience is law enforcement and transportation officials, our
roadshows are open to all truck safety stakeholders who can benefit from learning about
the importance of underride guards on commercial motor vehicles.

A: TRUCK Safety Roadshows will feature a working truck model with a compliant rear
underride guard and side underride guards. Additionally, presentations will include
interactive components. 

A: The roadshows are single-day events lasting approximately four to six hours, including
time for lunch. Please refer to our tentative agenda for more details. 

A: GAO released a report recommending that DOT take steps to provide a standardized
definition of underride crashes and data fields, share information with police departments
on identifying underride crashes, establish annual inspection requirements for rear guards,
and conduct additional research on side underride guards. The GAO report can be found
here.

A: TRUCK Safety Roadshow presentations will be recorded, and the videos will be available
to interested parties. 

A: If you are interested in presenting on a specific truck safety topic at one of our
roadshows, please contact coryn@trucksafety.org.

https://www.gao.gov/products/gao-19-264

